
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT RAWHIDE YOUTH SERVICES 
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW LONDON 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of New 
London Board of Education may be attending a site visit on Monday, April 4, 
2022, from 9:00-11:00 a.m., at Rawhide Youth Services, E7475 Rawhide Road, 
New London, Wisconsin 54961. The Board of Education will not conduct any 
governmental business during the site visit. 

 
 
 
  


